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Our Bible study is held in the Fellowship Hall (church basement) from 9:30 AM to 10:15 AM.   
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Opportunities for Men 
 

 

 

 

 

 On Sunday, September 17th, following the 
late worship service,  there will be an Open 
Forum    followed by the  Voters' Meeting.  The 
members of the Church Council and other com-
mittees will be   reporting on their respective 
areas of ministry.    Reports will be made availa-
ble prior to the Open   Forum.  Check the  Infor-
mation Center in the coming weeks. 
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School News 
Our mission is to assist the families of our congregation and 
community in training their children, both spiritually and 

academically, through excellence in Christ-centered education. 
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Immanuel Hornets Lutheran School 
foxcitiesembroidery.chipply.com  

►September 1st-4th—Labor Day—No School 

► September 5th—First day of PreSchool—4 and 5 day programs 

► September 27th-28th—Parent-Teacher Consultations 

► September 29th—Parent-Teacher Consultations—No School 

https://foxcitiesembroidery.chipply.com/hornets
https://foxcitiesembroidery.chipply.com/hornets
https://foxcitiesembroidery.chipply.com/hornets
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PARTNERS IN EDUCATION—PIE 
 

 Partners in Education (PIE) is a parent organization that plans social events and fundraising for 
Immanuel School.  Serving this school year as contact person is Jaimie Carlson. 
 
 This year, our fundraiser is for LED lighting in the north classrooms.  The cost is $18,000.  Please 
consider donating by contributing at the church office or attending our Trivia Night fundraiser on 
Saturday, November 4th. 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS—2023-2024 SCHOOL YEAR—Mark your calendars! 
 

SEPTEMBER 
♦ 10th—Sunday—Our free family fun night at Strand Adventures—5:00 to 7:00 PM 
 

OCTOBER 
♦ 4th—Wednesday—Pastries with Parents—Kindergarten thru 2nd grade 

♦ 29th—Sunday—Trunk or Treat 
 

NOVEMBER 
♦ 4th—Saturday—Trivia Night at Harrigan’s Gathering Center—6:30 PM 

 

Thank you for your support! 
 Please contact Jaimie Carlson at 920-242-4286 to see how you can assist with our events.   We are 
looking for parent volunteers for the many events we have planned.  Our events help give back to the 
school, create social events for students and parents and support the staff.  
 
 

We are looking forward to a great year!!! 
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Honor the Lord with your wealth,  
with the first fruits of all your crops.

 

Committee Members:  
  

mailto:endowment@ilutheran.org
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HANDBELL RINGERS NEEDED 
 Ring your praises to the Lord!  Seeking ringers to join Handbell 

Choir. Don’t know how?  We will gladly teach you.  If you are unsure 

come and try it out.  Practice is starting up again Sunday, October 1st, 

after second service at 11:45 AM for  about an hour.  Please speak 

with Kathy Gast or send an email to gkgast@gmail.com if you are 

interested in joining us!

♥ A huge THANK YOU to everyone who helped in anyway to  make  

 this year’s Immanuel Family Fun Fest and Back To School Event a  

 wonderful success!  Whether you gave of your time and helping  

 hands and/or the many donations, we are grateful to each and every  

 one of you!  We also thank Cher-Make’s for their generosity as well  

 as Jake’s Jumpers!  A great time was had by all and this was made  

 possible by the many helpful hands and donations!     
 

      ~ The Immanuel Family Picnic Committee 
 

      ♥   ♥   ♥   ♥   ♥   ♥   ♥   ♥ 
 

♥ The VBS Planning Committee also says THANK YOU to everyone who, through 

 donations and/or helping hands, were a part of making this year’s VBS a success.  Because 

 of all that you did to help, over 100 children heard the truths of God’s forgiveness,  

 faithfulness, and love, including several families who have no church!  To God be the 

 praise and glory for bringing these children and their families to hear of His great love! 

mailto:gkgast@gmail.com


 

 
James 5:16 

 
 
 

† Those in school this year—that they may  
 also continue in the wisdom of Jesus. 
 

† Our School & Staff—that they may grow 
 academically and spiritually. 
 

† Manitowoc Lutheran High School—that  
 it may continue to train youth in a  
 Christ-centered atmosphere. 

Member News 

Serving Our Lord 

 
 
 
 

09/03/23  Early—Team 3 
09/03/23  Late—Team 7 
 
09/07/23 6:30 PM—Team 10 
 
09/10/23  Early—Team 4 
09/10/23  Late—Team 8 
 
09/14/23 6:30 PM—Team 11 
 
09/17/23  Early—Team 5 
09/17/23  Late—Team 9 
 
09/21/23 6:30 PM—Team 12 
 

 
 

 
09/24/23

 Early—Team 1 
09/24/23 Late—Team 6 
 
09/28/23 6:30 PM—Team 13 
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09/03/2023 
 8:00 AM— Bob & Sue Kempfert 
    10:30 AM— Sandy Stadelman &
   Helen Demsien 
 

09/10/2023 
 8:00 AM— Jason & Amy 
Muench 
    10:30 AM— Ron & Toni Nicklaus 
 

09/17/2023 
 8:00 AM— Bob & Shirley Blattler 
    10:30 AM— Gary & Lynn Markowski 
 

09/24/2023 
 8:00 AM— Shirley Schmill & Virginia Temme 
    10:30 AM— Cody & Danielle Freemyer Family 

Pastoral Acts 
 

None at this time 
 

 
Gifts and Memorials 
 
♥   Many thanks for the gifts of love for 
our Savior Jesus Christ for Immanuel 

2023 Church Council 
 

God has richly blessed our family of faith with so many 

gifted people.  One of the ways in which God’s people 

have been gifted to serve is in the area of servant-

leadership.  So that your leaders are available for you to 

contact with ideas, encouragements, or concerns, we’ve 

listed the names of your Church Council here. Feel free 

to also use the following e-mail address to contact the 

entire Council:  council@ilutheran.org. (One e-mail 

sent to that address reaches all the Council members 

with e-mail.) 
 

Tom Winter, President 

Reed Kabelowsky, Secretary 

Bob Seal, Treasurer 

Dave Ramseur, Board of Elders 

Tom Wurm, Financial Secretary 

Nate Hochmuth, Family Ministry 

Ron Nicklaus, Evangelism 

Dan Smith, Property 

Jason Sweney, Board of Education 



916 Pine Street  

Manitowoc, Wisconsin  54220   

www.ilutheran.org 

Worship Schedule 
 

Thursdays:  6:30 PM 
 

Sundays:  8:00 AM and 10:30 AM 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

†    Pastor Matt Zimpelmann—209-861-3623 
  pastorzimpelmann@ilutheran.org 
 

†    Pastor Paul Bowe—262-853-2398 
  pastorbowe@ilutheran.org 
 

† Church Office—684-3404  
 church@ilutheran.org 
 

Preschool to Grade 8 
† David Wilson, Principal - 684-3404 
      dwilson@ilutheran.org 
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